PEP Funded

JUNEAU The U. S. De-
partment of Labor has allocated
$2.6 million under the Emer-
gency Employment  Act for
public  employment program
(PEP) jobs in Alaska through
June 30, 1974, Governor
William A. Egan said today

The governor said $1 741,000
is allocated for public service
jobs and $926,000 for “special
category”  hiring of minornity
group members and persons in
area faced with unusually severe
unemployment.

In addition, he said, the
Greater Anchorage Arca Bor-
ough is receiving $1,322,100 in
PEP funds.



